
The 2013 IUPAC General assembly (August 8th -15th) and Congress  
August 11th – 16th) will be held in Istanbul. 

The German Chemical society GDCH wants to encourage young chemists to participate in this 
unique congress and offer 6 travel grants, 3 each for young chemists working in Germany and  
3 for young chemists working in a neighboring country in East Europe. Awards of 1200 Euro will  
be made available to qualified candidates as a contribution to the costs of their travel to attend  
the Congress and to meet Congress registration fees. 

They are also expected to take part in the World Chemical Leadership Meeting, which is part  
of the General Assembly, to help paint and discuss the future of chemistry. 

Applications from candidates under age 35 are welcomed. 

Please submit applications directly to the address below. 

There is no specific application form, but applicants are required to provide: 
a letter of application, a brief CV, a confirmation of their current status and affiliation,  
a publication list, and a letter of support from the appropriate supervisor.

The deadline for receipt of applications is March 31, 2013.

Applications should be sent – preferably by email – to Barbara Köhler with the Gesellschaft  
Deutscher Chemiker (b.koehler@gdch.de).
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